KONGUNADU ARTS AND SCIENCE COLLEGE, COIMBATORE
DEPARTMENT OF COSTUME DESIGN AND FASHION

REPORT OF WORKSHOP FOR SCHOOL STUDENTS-YOUNG SCIENTIST
STUDENT PROGRAM ON “STENCIL PRINTING “-29.12.2015

The department of costume design and fashion organized an workshop for school
students — young scientist student program for school students held at pattern making lab on
29.12.2015.Around 35 numbers of students from various school were oriented about the
costume design and fashion course, then was taken to lab visit and their viewed I and III CDF
students working samples during their workshop. Orientation regarding the scope and
importance of fashion clothing was given. Afternoon the students were taught about stencil
printing, types and demonstrated how to make stencil. Printing was using the same stencil.
Around 4.30 pm the workshop was ended and the students carried home the finished
products.
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